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22nd September, 1939.

The Secretary,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
High Close,
Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham.
BERKS.

Dear Sir,
KIAWO 5.
In reply to your letter of the 20th instant,
regarding the above vessel, we have to inform you that
the latest information received from China in this connection
is a telegram reading as follows:=-
"Ichang incidents we are unable send full report until
arrival particulars from Ichang stop Until then
unaware whether vessel constructive total loss".
We regret we are unable at this juncture to

zive you more definite information than the above.

Yours faithfully,
MATHESON
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